South Central lllinois Mass Transit District

1616 E. McCord Phone (618) 532-8076
Post Office Drawer N Fax (618) 532-8078
Centralia, lllinois 62801 TTY (618) 533-6104
NOTICE OF AWARD
DATE: August 22, 2024
RFP # 2023-4

DESCRIPTION:  WEBSITE REDESIGN

On October 10, 2023, proposal submittals were received in response to the above Request for
Proposal. Evaluation of these submittals has been completed by the South Central Illinois Mass
Transit District (District), and reviewed and approved by the Illinois Department of Transportation.
The District has awarded the contract to the Proposer below because they were deemed the most
qualified respondent for this project and received the highest scores.

Bward to Optibus, Inc.

As provided in the RFP, this Notice of Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a
result, this Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between the South Central Illinois
Mass Transit District (The District) and the apparent successful vendor. The vendor shall not acquire
any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract services until a contract containing terms and
conditions acceptable to The District is executed. If the apparent successful vendor fails to negotiate
and execute a contract with The District, The District may revoke the award and proceed at the
direction of the Illinois Department of Transportation or withdraw the RFP. The District further
reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Award at any time prior to the execution of a written

contract.

Sara Nollman-Hodge, Managing Director
1616 E. McCord Street, Centralia, IL 62801
email: snollman@southcentraltransit.org
fax: 618-532-8078
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